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We must retain the current voting method. Vote By Mail is an essential service to the 

people of our state. It touches everyone--working folks, disabled persons, elderly, 

persons with limited mobility, persons who otherwise would be making long 

commutes to get to their polling places. It is sane, it is safe, and it is an invaluable 

part of our election process. We must protect it. 


